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Monday 5 June 

First day Summer Term 2

Friday 9 June

PTA Wear Your Own Footwear –

Sweets Donation

Friday 16 June

PTA Wear Your Own Footwear –

Bottle Donation

Monday 19 June

Year 4 Trip – Gallery Oldham

Friday 23 June

PTA Summer Fair

Friday 23 June

Year 6 – Mahdlo Crucial Crew

Friday 21 July 

Last day Summer Term 2

Tuesday 5 September

First day of new academic year

26th May 2023

Preloved books and uniform
As an Eco School, we like to use recycled and upcycled materials in our learning whenever possible, 

such as in last week’s Eco Day, for example.  We would like to take the opportunity to request preloved 

reading books for any age range from Nursery to Year 6 that your child may have read or grown out of.  

This will allow us to replenish some of our reading book supplies to give pupils a broader range of 

reading materials to access.  If you have any books which you can donate please send them into Mrs 

Hindley, who is our English and Reading Co-Ordinator.  We can also accept donations, at the school 

office, of school uniform that your child has grown out of, which we will sell at the Summer Fair in 

exchange for a donation to the PTA.  Finally, we hope you enjoy your half-term break and we will see 

you back at school on Monday 5 June.

Eco Council

Break the 

Rules Day
Today, our fears of what 
school might become if we 
threw out the rules book 
became a reality.  Crazy 
hairstyles, nail polish, no 
school uniform…on the 
bright side though our 
pupils were still well-
behaved and we raised 
£441.00 for the PTA.

IT’S A GOOD DAY FOR OUTDOOR LEARNING

Our Outdoor Learning Base has seen a lot of activity this week, aside from Forest School.  
Eco Club loaded a new butterfly house and planted wildflower seed bombs.  Reception 
Class went on a ‘bear hunt’ culminating at the ‘bear cave’.  Once they arrived, they 
played sports, engaged in imaginary play, observed minibeasts and even tried rubbing 
sticks together to make fire.  We may have some future Forest Schoolers here!

Eco Council

Weekly Tip –

Dry your 

washing on 

the line, not 

in the dryer

KS2 pupils participated in cricket 
workshops today with Johnny from 
Lancashire Cricket Foundation aimed 
at introducing children to a new 
sport in which they can participate 
locally (Heyside, Shaw, Crompton, 
Royton) over the Summer months.  
We will send flyers home shortly.
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